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YUBA CITY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Transportation Department

1512 Stewart Road, Yuba City, CA 95993

530-822-5275, Fax 530-822-5097

At this time, we are not accepting applications for the 2022-2023 school year.  If you complete an application for 2022-2023 it will not be accepted. 
Please check back on our website mid to late July 2022 for more updated information.

Thank you

YCUSD Transportation Department
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